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Office of the Managing Director

28 September 2007

Mr Greg Antauer
97 David Collins Drive
ENDEAVOUR HILLS VIC 3802

Dear Mr Antauer

It was with great sadness that I learned of Caroline's passing last weekend.

Caroline contributed greatly to the growth and success of the Siovenian program on SBS
radio and was a valued staff member.

She was renowned amongst her SBS radio colleagues for both her professionalism and
dedication to the Siovenian program and the Siovenian community more broadly.

On behalf of the SBS Board, management and staff I offer our condolences for your loss.
Our thoughts are with you and your daughter, Patricia, and Caroline's family at this difficult
time.

Yours sincerely

~
SHAUN BROWN

Managing Director


